
Education, inspiration and opportunities for life 
 

Open Event for Prospective 

Parents: Reception Class 

Thursday November 17th, 2022  

4pm - 6pm 

Main Hall Cowbridge School 

We think our early years provision will be 

fabulous… 

 
But don’t take our word for it  

join us for a closer look!  

• From September 2023, Cowbridge School will open as a 3-19 school. We will begin 
early years education and we will open for young children to join our Reception 
class in our new, specialist primary building offering state of the art facilities and 
specialist staff. 

• Our all-age school will offer wrap-around care before and after-school; nursery 
provision; and, early years provision - right through to preparation for university 
and life-long learning for the  young people of our local community! 

Join us to hear our story, our dreams, our plans and our 

aspirations for the next stage of our journey!  

We look forward to meeting you! 

Croeso Cynnes! 


